
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Wasco County Candidates Forum will be held April 30, 2024.  Many 
have expressed an interest in attending, resulting in a scheduling conflict. 

 

In an effort to encourage full participation at Urban Renewal meetings, the 
April 30, 2024 special meeting is cancelled.  The next meeting will be held 
May 21, 2024. 
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